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The Greater Augusta Utility District gives notice to the public that at 6:00 PM on Monday, March 17, 2025, at 22 Arsenal Street, Augusta, Maine, the Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing to discuss and hear comments on the proposed rate increase for wastewater.

Effective on or after June 1, 2025

	Division
	Percentage
	Annual Amount

	Wastewater
	3.2%
	$168,991



The increase in rates will be effective starting on or after June 1, 2025.  Since its last adjustment in 2024, the District has incurred continuous increases in operating costs including labor, power, chemicals, supplies, and software. The proposed 3.20% adjustment for wastewater will increase the District's annual revenue by an estimated $168,991. The typical residential customer will see an increase in wastewater fees of about $5.04 per quarter.

For more information, call Brian Tarbuck, General Manager, at (207) 622-3701.
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